
Wrap up and next steps

3M PFAS Settlement Technical Subgroup Meeting
June 15, 2022

Gary Krueger – MPCA; John Seaberg – DNR



Next Steps

• This is the last formal SG1 meeting

• Plan to roll technical items into work group meetings

• May hold Priority 1 Technical meetings on as-needed basis

• Will plan to hold combined Priority 1 Government/3M and Citizen-
Business work group meetings at least twice per year

• Next Priority 1 work groups tentatively scheduled in Fall 2022; dates and 
topics to be determined



Next Steps

• Capacity grants close on June 30th – please submit all reimbursement 
requests by July 31, 2022.



Thank you for participating in the Technical Subgroup 1

• Nearly 30 Subgroup 1 meetings since 2018

• Around 100 one-on-one meetings with communities to develop the plan
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Thank you for participating in the Technical Subgroup 1

• You have provided technical input on…

• Completion of the Conceptual Drinking Water Supply Plan

• Expedited / funded projects

Introduction, 
Background, and 

Approach

Model Development 
and Results

Evaluation of Water 
Supply Improvement 

Options

Concept-Level Project 
Development, Screening, and 

Evaluation

Scenario Development 
and Evaluation

Community Profiles
Drinking Water and 

Groundwater 
Modeling

How project concepts 
identified, treatment 

technology alternatives for 
PFAS, application of project 

criteria

Proposed Drinking Water 
Supply Scenarios, how 
scenarios identified, 
screening-level cost, 

potential impacts

Technical Feasibility, 
limitations to Approach, 

Potential impacts 
(environmental, 

socioeconomic, cost)
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Thank you for participating in the Technical Subgroup 1

With your technical input, 
we have made progress 
implementing the 
Conceptual Plan…

and we will continue to 
improve the quality and 
quantity of drinking water 
for communities and 
individuals in the East 
Metropolitan Area.



7

Thank you SG1 members!
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